
Next Generation Advisory Board – 2013 History
· The first NGAB was developed and approved by the TFF board in 2012.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]The NGAB held its first meeting via conference call in January, 2013. Met on 4 conference calls and one in-person meeting.
· The first NGAB was comprised of 5 members of the 3rd. Generation.  Jaclyn Tracy (chair), Megan Buckley (vice-chair), Kelsey Tracy (sect.), Eric Terwelp, and Maggie Sullivan.  One 2G Advisory – Linda Tracy.
· Developed the Guiding Principles, mission statement and a communication protocol.
· Reviewed 10 formal grants for funding, each valued at $5,000 or less and sent recommendations to the TFF board for approval.
· Organized and presented at the 3G Ozark meeting in July, 2013.  Appointed an Ozark committee comprised of Kelsey (chair), Kristin, Teresa, Mike, Chris, Diana, Sami, Ellie, Hannah, Ally and Nikki.
· Sent six 3G’s to the Youth Philanthropy Conference in June, 2013- Angie, Kelsey, Mike, Teresa, Ellie and Nikki.

